

Regional Chair Bradley and Members of Council C/o Office of the Regional Clerk Niagara Region 1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 Thorold, Ontario L2V 4T7

November 24, 2021

To the Regional Chair and Members of Council,

We, the undersigned, are in support of the transit plan that will be presented for your consideration on November 25th.

A better public transit system will drive economic growth and reduce poverty. Niagara does not want to wait any longer for action on this issue. We have a sound plan before us that will move our transit system forward. We urge you to vote in support of it.

Angelo Nitsopoulous Holiday Inn

Carol Phillips Niagara Community Observatory

Chris Hatch Food Banks Canada

Colleen Fleming Colleen Fleming & Associates
Debbie Zimmerman Grape Growers of Ontario
Del Rollo Arterra Wines Canada

Dianne Wright Kerwin Chimpanzee

Eduardo Lafforgue Niagara-on-the-Lake Chamber of Commerce

Emily Kovacs Niagara Folk Arts Multicultural Centre

Joe Critelli Critelli's Fine Furniture
Kevan Peters Halucha Cost Consulting
Kevin Jacobi CanadaBW Logistics
Kithio Mwanzia Niagara College
Laurie Richards Niagara College

Leana Griese Bosch Rexroth Canada
Liz Palmieri Liz Palmieri & Associates
Lori Beech Bethlehem Housing

Moe El-Kayed BDC

Phil Kirwin Chimpanzee Rob DePetris, LLB WMKL

Rob Welch Lancaster, Brooks & Welch

Roseanne Morissette Performance Group Sheryl Johnson Sullivan Mahoney

Todd Dougall Freshco

